
BIBLE STUDY
A PILGRIMAGE WITH ST. PAUL THROUGH PHILIPPIANS

BIBLE STUDY SERIES
HOSTED BY ST. MARY ARMENIAN CHURCH 

4125 FESSENDEN ST. NW WASHINGTON, DC 20016 

TUESDAYS, MAY 13 – JUNE 24, 2025
7:00 PM – 8:00 PM

Discover the joy that transcends suffering, trials, and everyday struggles through the words of
St. Paul in his Letter to the Philippians. Join us for a seven-week journey exploring how joy,

humility, peace, and hope are lived out in the Christian life, guided by the rich faith and
tradition of the Armenian Church. This study will deepen your understanding of Scripture,

strengthen your connection to the Church’s teachings, and inspire you to live joyfully in
Christ, no matter your circumstances.

SESSION SCHEDULE:
May 13 – Joy in Fellowship (Philippians 1:1–11)
May 20 – Joy in Suffering (Philippians 1:12–30)

 May 27 – Joy in Humility (Philippians 2:1–11)
June 3 – Joy in Service (Philippians 2:12–30)

June 10 – Joy in Pressing On (Philippians 3:1–21)
June 17 – Joy in Peace (Philippians 4:1–9)

June 24 – Joy in Contentment (Philippians 4:10–23)

ALL ARE WELCOME!
COME GROW IN FAITH, FELLOWSHIP, AND JOY AS WE JOURNEY TOGETHER THROUGH SCRIPTURE.


